
 
 
 

      
  
 

   

             
 

 
 
 
 

       
    

 
 

               
            

     
 

                
           

              
 

             
              

 
            

        
 

        
          
                
          

 
       

 

 
  

   
     

   
 
 

 

Waterdown to Finch General Inquiries 
questions@imperialon.ca 

416.586.1915 

Imperial’s compliance with requirements under the 
Canadian Navigable Waters Act 

Imperial Oil Limited hereby gives notice that a submission has been added to the Common 
Project Search (online registry) pursuant to the Canadian Navigable Waters Act (Act) 
described herein and its description. 

Pursuant to paragraph 4.1 and 9.1 of the Act, Imperial Oil Limited has deposited with the 
Minister of Transport, through the online Common Project Search (http://cps.canada.ca/) and 
under registry numbers 989, 990, 991 and 992, a description of the following work: 

Imperial will be installing four (4) pipeline crossings using a trenchless pipeline construction 
method. No construction or vehicle access will occur within the ordinary high-water mark. 

The proposed crossings will be installed using horizontal directional drilling (HDD) trenchless 
technology below the watercourses at the following locations: 

 Bronte Creek, east of Appleby Line 
 Sixteen Mile Creek, south of Lower Base Line 
 Humber River, east of Albion Road and south of the Humber River Recreational Trail 
 West Humber River, east of Albion Road 

Signed on March 16, 2020 by: 

(Signature) ............…………………….............................. 
Jessie Malone, P.Eng. 
Environmental and Regulatory Advisor 
Imperial Oil Limited 

Public Notice 2020/03/16 
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